
 
 

Members Monthly Newsletter 

 
 

During the month of August the weather was perfect for golf in the mid to upper 90’s. The monsoons 

certainly were very active. Prescott Golf Club received a little over 10 inches of rain in August and 

with the rain comes turf growth. Nick and his crew have been mowing the roughs and fairways as 

much as possible on none wet turf condition days. The Golf Course is in great shape with lots of thick 

green grass.  
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During the month of September there are a number of outside tournaments being held at Prescott Golf 

Club, along with a number of Club activities for Members and Guests. September will be an excellent 

month to check-in at “Big Mig’s” patio for lunch, dinner or an adult beverage overlooking the beautiful 

Bradshaw Mountains.  

                                                            [Photo credit to: Christina Vermillion] 



Stop by the Pro Shop and check out what we’ve got in stock! Greg has received a number of new 

items: Prescott Golf Club Logo Shirts & Caps, a number of styles and designs to select along with 

Logo Golf Bags Ping, Titleist and Callaway. Shoes from Puma, Skechers and Foot-Joy, Clubs and 

putters Callaway and Ping and many accessories.  

 

The Swimming Pool will remain open through October 3rd then will be closed for the winter. 

 

Labor Day 2-Person Scramble Tournament Saturday, September 3rd / 8 am Shotgun 

 

Green Aerification Tuesday, September 6, 2022 (Pro Shop Hours 9 am - 12 pm) Practice Area, 

Driving Range, Putting Green & Redwoods Grill will be CLOSED for the day. Looking forward to 

seeing you back on Wednesday, September 7th.  

 

Ladies Club Championship September 15th, 20th & 22nd 

 

Men’s Club Championship September 21st, 23rd & 28th   

 

Live Entertainment - Karaoke Thursdays on September 8th & September 22nd 5 pm – 8 pm. Come over 

and sing or listen to singers over a few of your favorite drinks and enjoy our award-winning menu at 

Redwoods Grill.  

 

Dave's Musical Bingo is DINGO! Join us Thursday, September 15th from 5 pm – 7:30 pm. Dave plays 

songs and you mark your card. More info below. 

 

Welcome New Members  
 Doug Smith  

 Luis Gonzales 
  

2022 Green Aerification Dates 

 Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 

Members Statements wishing to pay via check, payments need to be received by the 15th of each 

month.  If payment is not received by the 15th of the month, a $20.00 late fee will be assessed per 

month. 
 

Cancellation 

To cancel participation in the Automatic Credit Card Payment Program, the Member must submit 

written notification to Prescott Golf Club. Authorized withdrawals from the Credit Card will 

continue until processing of the cancellation request is complete. The Automatic Credit Card 

Payment Program will be cancelled within 30 days of receiving the cancellation request. 

Cancellation requests must include the Member credit card number. 
 

Send or email cancellation requests to:  

Attn: Pamela Morris 

Prescott Golf Club 

1030 Prescott Country Club Blvd. 

Dewey, AZ 86327 

pmorris@prescottgolfclub.com 

928-772-8984 Ext. 103 
 

 

 

 

Cart signs have been placed in front of the greens about 15-20 yards directing carts to cart 

path. We are asking ALL Members and Guests to PLEASE follow the signs and not drive 

golf carts up next to the greens. Please keep all four tires on the cart path on ALL Tee 

Boxes and Greens to help keep our course in excellent shape. Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation.  

 

 

With the increase in number of rounds being played, PGC is now requesting two players per PGC 

cart.  If you would like to have a PGC cart all to yourself, cost is $15. 

 

 

The PGC Liquor License does not allow persons to bring alcoholic beverages onto Prescott Golf 

Club property. ALL alcoholic beverages MUST be purchased at Redwoods Grill, Chip Shots, the 

Beverage Cart or the Pro Shop. 
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
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“Pick-a-Brick” Fundraising Event 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Have you heard about the “Pick-a-Brick” Fundraising Event? For $100, you receive a 6” x 9” Brick 

that you will be able to personalize. Once the Brick is finished, it will be placed on the entrance to the 

practice putting green. Thanks to Member, Jim Baber for organizing and spearheading this. 

 

 

   
 

The bricks from our “pick a brick” fundraiser have been laid at the entrance to the practice putting 

green! Special thanks to Jim Baber, Phil Rousselle and Kenny Henderson. Nick and his crew will lay 

some sod around the bricks to put the finishing touch on it.  

 

You can still order your 6” x 9” custom brick!! 

 

Brick fundraising information, forms and a sample of the Bricks are located in the Pro Shop. For more 

information, please call (928) 772-8984. 

 



 
 
 

 



Upcoming Events  
 

 



Karaoke Night at Prescott Golf Club! 
 

 
 

 
 

Swing in with all your friends and join us at Redwoods Grill at  

Prescott Golf Club for some Great Food Specials, Drinks, and Karaoke! 

 

Thursday, September 8th      

From 5 pm to 8 pm   

At Redwoods Grill 

 

Thursday, September 22nd     

From 5 pm to 8 pm 

At Redwoods Grill  

 



If you like music - If you like games - If you like 

fun with friends (and drinks)  

You will LOVE DINGO! 

Dave's Musical Bingo is DINGO 

Come to the Redwoods Grill at Prescott Golf Club 

on Thursday, September 15th from 5 pm – 7:30 pm 

and we will play DINGO.  

Remember, play silly games, and you could win 

silly prizes! 

 

 
 

 



September Golf 

 
Please check online calendar and Pro Shop for available tee times. 

 

PGC Ladies & Men’s Clubs - Start times for the month of September: 

 

  Ladies Club 

 September 1st – 15th Start Time is 7:30 am Reverse Shotgun - Tuesday & Thursday 

 September 16th – 30th Start Time is 8 am Reverse Shotgun - Tuesday & Thursday 

Ladies Club Championship September 15th, 20th & 22nd 

 

Men’s Club 

 September 1st – 15th Start Time is 7:30 am Reverse Shotgun - Wednesday & Friday 

 September 16th – 30th Start Time is 8 am Reverse Shotgun - Wednesday & Friday 

Men’s Club Championship September 21st, 23rd & 28th 

 

RAZZ 

 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday – 11 am Tee Times 

 

 

September Hours of Operation: 
 

PRO SHOP 
 September 1st – 15th Open Daily 6 am – 4 pm 

O September 1st – 15th 1st Tee Time – 6:30 am 

September 16th – 30th Open Daily 7 am – 4 pm 

O September 16th – 30th 1st Tee Time – 7:30 am 

 

REDWOODS GRILL 
 Open Daily: 11 am – 7 pm 

Open Late until 8 pm on Karaoke Thursdays  

 Happy Hour: Monday - Friday 3 pm – 5 pm 

To make dining reservations, please call (928) 772-8812. 

 

POOL 

Open Daily 9 am – 4 pm 

(Extended hours for Members) 

 

CHIP SHOTS 

 Monday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday – 8:30 am – 4 pm 

Tuesday, Thursday & Sunday – 8:30 am – 2:30 pm 

 
Chip Shots Hours subject to change: Weather conditions permitting. 

 

Please visit our website for the most current information and additional details: PrescottGolfClub.com 



Food & Beverage   
 

Join us at Redwoods Grill on Friday Nights for our Fryday Fish & Shrimp Fry! Simply the Best!! 

Every Friday 4 pm - 7 pm 
 

 
 

You will love our Saturday night PRIME RIB. Reservations are recommended.  

Every Saturday 4 pm - 7 pm  
 

 
 

Please call (928) 772-8812 for reservations. 



 

Please feel free to call the Pro Shop with specific questions about any of our upcoming events (928) 

772-8984.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at Prescott Golf Club, Redwoods Grill & Big Mig’s Patio! 

 
 

 

 

Mike Wright, PGA 

General Manager / Director of Golf 

1030 Prescott Country Club Blvd. Dewey, AZ 86327 

928-772-8984 Ext. 100 

mwright@prescottgolfclub.com 

 

 

Prescottgolfclub.com 
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